
 

For Immediate Release 

Inmate at Anchorage Correctional Complex Tests Positive for COVID-19 

5/19/2020 (Anchorage) – An inmate at the Anchorage Correctional Complex (ACC) has tested positive 

for COVID-19. The Department of Corrections (DOC) was notified of the positive test result this morning, 

5/19/2020. This is the second inmate in DOC custody to test positive for the virus.  

DOC is working with the State Section of Epidemiology and public health officials to begin the contact 

investigation. The department continues to take immediate action to protect the health and safety of all 

staff and inmates and implement the Response Plan, which has assisted in mitigating and containing the 

spread of the virus within our institutions. This is an ongoing investigation and more information will 

become available in the coming days.  
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